
SIEMENS 

December 21, 1999 
DLN:99:113

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Mr. Ronald D. Hauber, Assistant Director 
Exports, Security, and Safety Cooperation 
Office of International Programs 
Mail Stop 3H-5 
Washington, DC 20555 

Dear Mr. Hauter:
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Enclosed is a request for issuance of -= export licenses to authorize the shipment of enriched 
uranium to Nuclear Fuel Industries, Ltd. in Japan for fabrication into finished fuel. The 
shipments of uranium are for reactors located in Japan. The reactors are as follows:

Utility Reactor 'Unit Number 

Japan Atomic Power Tsuruga Unit 2 

Kyushu Electric Power Genkai Units 1,2 & 3 

A check for $3,400 is enclosed.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 375-8380.  

Very truly yours, 

D. L. Noss 
Senior Scientist, Safeguards

Siemens Power Corporation

2101 Horn Rapids Road 
Richland, WA 99352
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Tel: (509) 375-8100 
Fax: (509) 375-5402


